The University of North Carolina at Pembroke

QEP Committee Minutes 
November 5, 2013
1:00 PM
University Center Room 233

Members Present: Cherry Beasley, David Nikkel, Polina Chemishanova, Sherry Edwards, Cynthia Miecznikowski, Michael Alewine, Stewart Thomas, and Elizabeth Normandy (chair), Marian Wooten.
Members Absent: Mark Canada, Anita Guynn, Tim Ritter, Tony Curtis, and George Guba.
The meeting was called to order at 1:05 pm. 

The minutes from October 22, 2013 were approved as corrected.
Committee members discussed upcoming needs for the faculty development. The current faculty development has been completed as of 11/1/2013. We will schedule additional sessions in the spring.
The committee discussed the issues related to the Application for University Committee.  Suggestions were made for clarity. It was also suggested that we might want to have a student representative on the committee.  Dr. Normandy will submit the form to Dan Kenny to begin the approval process.
Dr. Normandy will report to a committee of the Board of Governors about the process of the QEP at UNCP on November 7, 2013. 

Dr. Normandy discussed the Writing Curriculum by Pearson.  Those who are interested can review the website.

The next meeting was scheduled for November 19 at 2:30. The meeting location is to be announced. 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:15 PM.
Respectfully Submitted,
Sherry Edwards
Secretary in Rotation

